
Tuesday 19th December, 2023

Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,

Re: Thank you

I hope you have read the end of year letter from the headship team. I just wanted to add a personal thank
you for your invaluable support with our events and wider school life this half term. We are so lucky to have
such an engaged and supportive parent community who join our school events, support us through
inspections and regularly praise the leadership and staff for their efforts . We are so proud of our new
Ofsted grading this term and we look forward to going even further to support our amazing children to have
the very best education.

As we look ahead to Spring term, please find below the family event dates below. In addition to these, you
will receive, from teachers and phase leaders, information regarding class trips and visitors, themed days,
sports events and showcases. Please also join our WAMHS parent session at 9am on Friday 2nd February!

Come Learn With Me @
9.00am - 9.45am

Come Dine With Me @
lunchtime

Reading Teas @ 3.00pm -
3.20pm

Nursery
Tuesday 16th January,

9.00am - 9.30am
Tuesday 12th March,
11.45am - 12.15pmReception

Year 1 Wednesday 10th January,
9.00am - 9.45am Tuesday 16th January,

12.00pm-12.30pm

Friday 22nd March,
3.00pm - 3.20pm

Year 2 Wednesday 31st January,
9.00am - 9.45am

Friday 15th March,
3.00pm - 3.20pm

Year 3 Wednesday 21st February,
9.00am - 9.45am Tuesday 30th January,

12.15pm - 12.45pm

Friday 1st March,
3.00pm - 3.20pm

Year 4 Wednesday 6th March,
9.00am - 9.45am

Friday 9th February,
3.00pm - 3.20pm

Year 5 Wednesday 13th March,
9.00am - 9.45am Tuesday 27th February,

12.30pm - 1.00pm

Friday 26th January,
3.00pm - 3.20pm

Year 6 Wednesday 27th March,
9.00am - 9.45am

Friday 12th January,
3.00pm - 3.20pm

If you have any questions about our events, please contact the school office.

Have a lovely Christmas holiday and we’ll see you on the 8th January!

Best wishes,

Matt Trahair
Headteacher

https://www.thomasfairchild.hackney.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=399&type=pdf

